
From: Monique Dennison <mdennison@rhbot.ca>  
Sent: Monday, May 15, 2023 1:55 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject:  
   
Richmond Hill City Clerk’s Office: 
 
Please find attached the Richmond Hill Board of Trade’s letter of support for the Sheraton Parkway 
Toronto North Hotel’s expansion. This letter is signed by our Chair of the Board-Sara Kauder. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Monique Dennison 
Executive Director 

 
376 Church Street South, Richmond Hill, ON  L4C 9V8 
Phone: 905-884-1961 ext. 22 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
May 12, 2023 
 
 
Mr.Jason Kaptyn 
Sheraton Parkway Toronto North Hotel & Suites 
600 Hwy 7, Richmond Hill,  
ON L4B 1B2 
 
 
Dear Mr.Jason Kaptyn, 
 
It is with great pleasure that I write this letter confirming that the Sheraton Parkway Hotel has been a valued 
and respected member of the Richmond Hill Board of Trade (“RHBOT”) since 1981.  During that time, 
Sheraton Parkway Hotel has supported the RHBOT, its members and the Richmond Hill community at large 
through sponsorship and hosting events that have provided great value and benefit to the RHBOT and 
community partners. 
 
The RHBOT supports economic development in Richmond Hill and welcomes new businesses as well as the 
expansion of key existing businesses in the City, such as the Sheraton Parkway Hotel.  This growth helps to 
stimulate local businesses and commerce. 
 
At the RHBOT, we enjoy seeing the growth and development of our members and value their contribution to 
the business community. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

Sara Kauder, 
Chair, RHBOT 

376 Church Street South, Richmond Hill, ON L4C 9V8 
 

(905) 884-1961       info@rhbot.ca        www.rhbot.ca 
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